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Term 4  Week 5 

GTHS Sport Gala Day Wed 13/11 

Killi Biin Biin Awards Evening Wed 13/11 

Kinder 2025 Orientation Day 3 Thu 14/11 

Primary Recognition Assembly Fri 15/11 

Term 4  Week 6 

P&C Meeting 6:30pm in Library Tue 19/11 

Infants Recognition Assembly Fri 22/11 

Canteen Closed Today Fri 22/11 

Term 4 Week 7 

Year 2 Swim School Monday - Friday 

2025 Preschool Group A 
Orientation 

Tue 26/11 

Children’s University Graduation Wed 27/11 

2025 Preschool Group B 
Orientation 

Thu 28/11 

Stage 2 Excursion – Tocal 
Homestead 

Fri 29/11 

 

Dear Families, 

We have had an enormous two weeks of sport, with 
Year 2, Stage 2 and Stage 3 all being involved in 
football gala days. It was wonderful to hear back about 
the student’s positive attitudes and teamwork on the 
days. Special thanks goes out to our parent volunteers 
who have assisted in making these days occur. 
 
Road Safety – we have had a few incidents lately 
where the community have contacted me with 
concerns regarding our students walking and riding 
bikes/scooters home. It’s wonderful to see our 
students active but please reinforce the importance of 
road safety. As you are all aware our roads are quite 
chaotic on drop off and pick up time, and we all want 
to see everyone get home safe. 
 
Save the date : Friday 6th December promises to be a 
day to remember for K-6 students, and we would love 
for you to come along and join us. We have moved the 
swimming carnival to the end of year to ease stress at 
the beginning of the year, and we thought we would 
add on some water fun for everyone. Stand by for 
more details to come out very soon. 
 
I know I have asked before, but it is really important to 
let the office know if you intend on moving on from 
EVPS in 2025. This helps us with our planning for 
classes, staffing and general organisation. You can 
either ring or email us to let us know. 
 
Last P&C meeting of the year is Tuesday 19 November 
– everyone is welcome to come along. Any ideas for 
the coming year or feedback on what we have done 
this year are warmly accepted. 
 
 
Luke Somerville 
Principal 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Awabakal Country 
Jubilee Road, Elermore Vale      Ph: 4955 9016
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P&C Meeting – Tuesday 19th November 
We would like to remind everyone that our next Parents and Citizens (P&C) meeting will take place on 
Tuesday, 19th November, at 6:30 PM in the school library. We warmly welcome all parents, caregivers, and 
community members to join us as we discuss upcoming events, school initiatives, and ways we can 
continue to support our students and staff. 
This is a great opportunity to stay informed, get involved, and contribute to the school community. 
We look forward to seeing you there and working together to create a positive and supportive 
environment for our students. 
Wishing everyone a fantastic and safe school holiday break! Enjoy the time with family and friends, and 
we look forward to seeing you in the new term! 
Date: Tuesday, 19 November 
Time: 6:30 PM 
Location: School Library 
 
Final Day to Fundraise for the Colour Explosion & Exciting Christmas Raffle Prizes Ahead! 
Today marks the final day to fundraise for the Colour Explosion, with fundraising officially closing at 11:59 
PM tonight. This is the last chance for participants to reach their fundraising goals and unlock some 
amazing rewards. If you’ve been working hard to raise funds, we hope you’re close to your target and 
excited about the prizes you can earn! 
In addition to the Colour Explosion excitement, we are also gearing up for the highly anticipated 
Christmas Raffle! The final details for the raffle are being wrapped up, and we’ll be sending out more 
information next week. We’re thrilled to announce that some of the fantastic prizes up for grabs include: 

• A Nintendo Switch – perfect for gaming at home or on the go! 
• An XBOX – for all the gaming enthusiasts out there. 
• A Family Big Bunch of Fun pass – generously donated by The Big Banana 

Fun Park, this prize is perfect for a fun-filled family day out. 
Keep an eye out for more details about the raffle next week. Get ready for a festive 
season filled with fun, rewards, and plenty of chances to win big! 
Good luck to everyone in both the Colour Run fundraising and the upcoming raffle! 
CANTEEN  
As we are starting to get to the end of the year, items may become out of stock and the menu will be 
more limited as time goes on. We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause.  
CANTEEN ROSTER  

Week Wednesday Thursday Friday 
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November 13 November 14 November 15 

Emma Emma Emma 

Week Wednesday Thursday Friday 

6 
November 20 November 21 November 22 

Emma Emma CLOSED 

 

P&C News 
Email:  elermorevalepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/evpspandc/ 
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